
I am in support of HB 1508. I believe as a parent, it is my duty to teach my children about social issues such as racism. I
believe the things taught in school need to be factual and objective. If public schools cannot include teachings on
religion, CRT should not be in our school system either. We need to fucus on core subjects where we already lack
qualified educators and our children are struggling as a result. 


